From: "Boyd, Jeffrey" <boydi@stlouis-mo.gov>

Date: September 29, 2017 at 7:41:06 PM CDT

To: Tishaura Jones <Jonestj@stltreasurer.org>, Tishaura Jones <jonestj@stlouis-mo.gov>, Carl Phillips
<PhillipsCa@stltreasurer.org>, Darlene Green <greend@stlouis-mo.gov>, LaTaunia Kenner
<kennerl@stlouis-mo.gov>, Jamie Wilson <wilsonj@stlouis-mo.gov>, "Jlohnson, Connie"
<johnsonco@stlouis-mo.gov>, "Garvin, Michael" <garvinm@stlouis-mo.gov>

Subject: SUNSHINE REQUEST FOR FINANCIAL DOCUMENTS

Madam Treasurer,

\ P
In the absence of Parking Commission Meetings since June 8, 2017, please provide me with the financial
reports for June 2017, July 2017 and August 2017 which includes all revenue and expenses. This will be
my fifth request for the June Report.

In addition, please provide me with the financial statements of all financial accounts relative to the
Parking Commission with the ending dates for September 2017.

Please provide me with the unapproved minutes from the June 8, 2017 meeting. This will be my fourth
request for these documents.

leffrey L. Boyd

Alderman, 22nd Ward

City of St. Louis

1200 Market St, Room 230
St. Louis, MO 63103

"Leadership is not about doing what's popular; it's about doing what's RIGHT"



